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I am opposed to this bill HB 3501. I want Oregon's rivers and waterways to be 

protected as required by the Oregon Sumpreme Court. Wildlife,Recreation and water 

quality should be the primary values protected in a river. Any other uses should be 

secondary and not impair the primary uses. HB 350l would allow our water to be 

degraded.  


